Legal Notice

COMMISSIONERS OF LEONARDTOWN
REQUESTS FOR BID
RENTAL OF PORTABLE TOILETS

The Commissioners of Leonardtown are currently accepting bids for Rental of
Portable Toilets. Approximately 80 units to be used during 8 annual events,
plus possible additional units throughout the year will be included in the con-
tract. The bid will be for a 1 year contract with 2 one-year options.

Interested bidders should obtain bid materials from the Town office,
located at 22670 Washington Street, Leonardtown, MD or by calling 301-475-
9791, between the hours of 8:30 a.m. and 4:30 p.m. A pre-bid conference will
not be held for this bid. Questions concerning the bid materials should be
directed to Maria Fleming via email to maria.fleming@leonardtownmd.gov, or
by calling 301-475-9791.

Sealed bids will be accepted until 2:00 p.m., Tuesday, February 28,
2017, at which time they will be a publicly opened and read.

The Commissioners of Leonardtown reserve the right to reject any
and all bids and proposals, and accept any proposal deemed to be in the best
interest of the Town.




